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INTRODUCING 

 

Golden City Netball AssociaƟon (GCNA) and Bendigo Strathdale Netball 
AssociaƟon (BSNA) are pleased to announce both organisaƟons will trial an 
alignment for Season 2024, which will see Primary, Junior and Senior netball 
compeƟƟons governed and administered under the one umbrella –  
Central Victorian Netball AssociaƟon (CVNA). 

Three days of compeƟƟon will be played at the Golden City Netball Courts. 

Friday and Saturday CompeƟƟon (subject to change) 
Friday - 18&Under Female Divisions 1 - 4 and Mixed Divisions 1 & 2 
Saturday - 13&Under and 11&Under, along with the All AbiliƟes Teams 

New Wednesday night compeƟƟon (subject to change) 
Open 18&Over - Divisions 1 & 2, 18&Under - Divisions 1 & 2, Mixed –  
Divisions 1 & 2  

All compeƟƟons will begin in early April.  Further compeƟƟon details will be 
released in the near future. 
 
Rachel Thomsen GCNA President and Nikki Boulter BSNA President   


